(City of
C}rlsbad

February 14, 2024

Michael Wich, Chairman
ICC Nominating Committee
c¢/o Dominic Sims, CEO
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

RE: Letter of Support for Randall Metz
Dear Mr. Wich:

On behalf of the City of Carlsbad Fire Department, I fully support and endorse Division Chief - Fire Marshal
Randy Metz, for reelection and continued service on the ICC Board of Directors. Chief Metz is dedicated
to furthering the relationship between fire and building officials to advance fire and life safety throughout
the built environment. The ICC membership has been well served by his leadership ability, dedication and
professionalism during the past three years.

Sincerely,

gor A

Michael Calderwood

Fire Chief
Carlsbad Fire Department
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